
NOTICES- 09/3/25 

1.STATIONS OF THE CROSS in the season of Lent will be as follows: 

Konkani – On Wednesdays  -From 6.00 pm to 6.45 pm 

English – On Fridays- from 7.30 pm to 8.00 pm.  

Crosses for the season of Lent should be collected from the Office during office 

hours by the animators. 

2.There will be a youth meeting tomorrow/today, Sunday 9th March after the 

5:30pm mass. Inviting all youth to attend.  

3.The Archdiocese of Bombay Take Charge Mentorship for youth between 18 

and 24 years is now open for admissions for the next batch starting in June 

2025.The selected youth will be given one to one mentoring by an assigned 

senior successful professional or business leader over the course of the year. 

This will be supplemented by interactive workshops and engaging bonding 

programs for all round personal development, skill enhancement and informed 

career choices. 

Check out more details in the Poster on the notice board. 

Visit www.takecharge.in or the Instagram and Facebook handles to view the 

impactful stories and to apply. 

Last date for applications - 31 Mar 2025. 

There is a talk by the mentees from our parish of previous batches on their 

experiences at Take Charge at the Youth meeting after the evening mass on 

Sunday 09 March. All youth between the ages of 18 and 24 and their parents are 

encouraged to attend. 

4.For a free workshop on Film making in the Summer Holidays, please refer the 

Notice board. The date will be announced later.  

5.For a program for singles & For KG admissions please refer the Notice board. 

6.Last Sunday’s collection Rs. 1,04,356/- which is for the Archdiocese. Grotto 

Collection was Rs.11,128/- & Other Box Collections were Rs. 24,116/-. 

TOTAL Box Collection of February 2025 was Rs. 35,244/-.  Thank you for your 

generosity. 


